Amb. Mesfin Seyoum
Chief - IGAD Special Envoys to South Sudan

10 August 2014

RE: Response on the accreditation process for South Sudan Women Platform
for Peace (SSWPP)

Your Excellency;

South Sudan Women Platform for Peace (SSWPP) has on several times sent request
to IGAD for accreditation of some our women to take part in the South Sudan Peace
process. However to date we did not received any feedback while we have now been
made to understand that IGAD has granted accreditation to women from the

government side and the Opposition side and the women are currently in Addis
Ababa.

SSWPP believes that the right way forward is a stronger and more committed
inclusion of women and women’s groups in the mediation process. However it will
only be fair that IGAD also response to other women’s groups who had submitted
their request for inclusion in an equitable manner.

We remain hopeful that IGAD will still respond to our request and accredit SSWPP
space to participate in the peace process alongside the other women'’s groups who
are already accredited.

We appreciate the efforts by the Intergovernmental Authority for Development

(IGAD) to end hostilities and resolve the conflict through a multi-stakeholder peace
process.

Yours Sincerely

Rita Martin.
On Behalf of South Sudan Women Platform for peace.



